
Correspondence from the Petitioner 13 March 2012. 

Representatives from the Parents Campaign for CASS have re-opened discussions with the Local 

Education Authority to further the best practice model of CASS. We will obviously re-open the 

Campaign for CASS should services from the CASS team be compromised in anyway or if CASS home 

support services are not enhanced in the future. 

 

Once again I would like to apologise for the short notice in letting the committee know of our 

decision but as a Campaign we have decided on this course of action on the behalf of our children. 

 

We would also like to thank the Committee and its Chair for providing the Campaign with the 

opportunity of attending the committee. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Nichola Coleman 
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